
 

3/14/2024 

Boiled Water Advisory Has Been Cancelled 

Water samples have met requirements to discontinue the Boiled Water Advisory 

that has been in place following shutdowns for water system improvements. 

Before consuming water, be sure to thoroughly flush all water taps. Running cold 

water from each faucet for 10-15 minutes is recommended. Followed by 

removing aerators and cleaning out sediment that may have collected within the 

aerator screen. 

Please contact East China Township DPW voicemail at (810)-765-8879 Ext.131 with any 

questions. When prompted, please leave your name, address, phone number, & brief message.  

You will then be contacted by a DPW staff member as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we continue to improve the reliability of 

our community’s water system. 
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